
Southport Sacramento River  
Early Implementation Project

LEVEE PROJECT WORKSHOP

Thursday, January 26, 6 to 8 p.m.  
City of West Sacramento Community Center, Community Room 
1075 West Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento

You are invited to learn about preliminary design alternatives of proposed levee improvements in the 
Southport area of West Sacramento.

WSAFCA has completed analyses needed to devise project alternatives that would correct known 
deficiencies in the Southport Sacramento River levee. The purpose of this workshop is to present 
preliminary design alternatives that solve all levee problems completely and as soon as possible.  
Preliminary design represents 15% of the complete design process.  The WSAFCA Board of Directors will 
select a preferred design alternative during the Board’s public meeting on February 9, and direct the 
project team to prepare 60% complete design for the levee project. 

The West Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency (WSAFCA) Board of Directors will receive a 
presentation on preliminary design alternatives during a public meeting on January 12, in the City 
Council Chambers of West Sacramento City Hall, at 10:30 a.m.  The Levee Project Workshop on January 
26 is provided by WSAFCA to enable the public to meet with members of the project team and discuss 
the preliminary design alternatives, the latest information about levee deficiencies and ways to resolve 
levee deficiencies along the Sacramento River in Southport.

WSAFCA welcomes your questions about the Southport Sacramento River Early Implementation 
Project. The project team will make every effort to present responses to questions received in advance 
of the workshop.  Please e-mail your questions to   westsacfloodprotection@gmail.com. 

We hope you can attend this important workshop.

Questions? Please call Flood Protection Manager Michael Bessette at (916) 617-4850.

West Sacramento Flood Protection Program
Southport Sacramento River Early Implementation Project

Flood Protection is Priority #1.




